
Globe Electric Company Inc. 

150 Oneida, Montreal, Quebec, Canada, H9R 1A8, Montreal, Canada 

Date: 2021-01-08 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Attention: Application Examiner/ Review Engineer 

Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 

Reference: FCC ID: 2AQUQGE50137A 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AQUQGE50137A as 

established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Globe 

Electric Company Inc., will establish a new FCC ID under Hangzhou Meari Technology 

Co., Ltd., Grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Hangzhou Meari 

Technology Co., Ltd., will remain in effect. 

An authorization letter by Hangzhou Meari Technology Co., Ltd., attached. Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2AG7CBELL5

2. The original grant date is 01/06/2021

3. The equipment is identical to the original equipment.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

FCC ID label and label location 

External photographs 

Letter of Change FCC ID 

Authorization Letter for FCC ID 

Product Equality Declaration 

Sincerely, 

(Signed) 
立心夕仁｀

Name I Title: Celine Zhu/ Senior Project Manager 

Company: Globe Electric Company Inc. 

Address: 150 Oneida, Montreal, Quebec, Canada, H9R 1A8, Montreal, Canada 

Phone: +86-755-25192522 

E-Mail: celinez@globe-electric.com


